

# BAIS YAAKOV NEWSLETTER

September 12, 2024 י' אלול תשפ"ד Parshas Ki Seitzei

Welcome Back to School



#### **BULLETIN BOARDS, GALORE!**

The most exciting part of the new school year is the sheer talent that hangs on the walls of our classrooms and hallways. Watching everything come together over the last few days of summer is spectacular! The creative masterpieces our new and returning faculty have put together are simply magnificent!



# LOWER ELEMENTARY STAFF AND PARENT ORIENTATIONS

FEBRUARY

APRIL

OCTOBER

NOVEMBER DECEMBER

As our entire staff gathered for orientation, we were honored to be introduced to many new additions to our faculty. Divrei Torah brought a powerful kedushah to the opening of school for both faculty and parents. Rabbi Beryl Weisbord delivered an inspirational message on the importance of "Teshuva" and aspiring to be better people. At Grade 1 and 2 parent orientation, we heard an electrifying presentation from Rabbi Yechiel Spero on helping our children by giving them care and love, davening for them and advocating for their needs.

## UPPER ELEMENTARY HALLEL ASSEMBLY

It is always great to be back in Bais Yaakov, especially in our **Upper Elementary Division**. The teachers prepared a beautiful environment for the children with bright and fresh bulletin boards along with cheerful smiles. It was so special to begin school on *Rosh Chodesh*, as we had the opportunity to inaugurate our newly renovated auditorium with sounds of *Hallel* at our first *Rosh Chodesh - Hallel*Assembly of the year.















### MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH SCHOOL INTRODUCE G.O. AND G.E.M. PROGRAMS















September 17th - 9th Grade Parent Orientation September 23rd - 5th & 6th Grade Parent Orientation September 24th - Evenings of Connection October 2-4 - Rosh Hashana School Closed